
Victor van Holberg, 

I believe you met the Herald Ciel last event, and negotiations to cast a curse 

created by the Loquacious One were begun – though not completed. 

 

Ciel travelled on behalf of the Herald Rossignol, who is still contemplating 

whether using that curse is the right way to achieve their ends in relation to a 

long lost ritual text.  But it is a lovely curse. One more beneficial than malicious 

I think in many ways – and perhaps if it is not used for that purpose, it might 

be put to use elsewhere. 

 

And so we invite you – along with any other of your coven you wish to bring – 

or any two you wish to attend if you cannot – to meet with Rossignol in a 

night chamber that will open from the Hall of Worlds at a quarter to seven on 

the Saturday evening of the Solstice. 

 

I can ensure you there are no tricks at work, just a Herald sad and confused, 

and a possible opportunity to enjoy our hospitality, and see if there are deals 

to be finalised or not.   

 

We will have refreshments to offer and hope enough to interest you. We will 

not buy your attendance but ask whether you consider the opportunity 

interesting enough to invest a small amount of time in discussions. 

 

If you would have the kindness to let us know if you intend to come, I will be 

in Lumi’s teahouse early on the Friday evening of the Solstice  

 

Yours 

Percival Weaver, Night Mage,  

and one who sees the virtue in the actions of the Eternal Lashonar 


